
We have also continued to make progress on this exciting and innovative project. A working committee 
was set up with representatives from the CIUSSS-ODIM, MUHC, MNI, and McGill. Roger Paquet, a 



 

facilitator with extensive knowledge of the health system, was hired by the participating institutions to 
lead the committee. His initial mandate is to conduct a formal process of consultation with members of 
our Department and a number of other stakeholders. The goal is to conclude the consultations and have 
a report on this proj


